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Across

1/24 Which League One 
team are nicknamed the 
Addicks? (8,8)

7/10 Which British tea 
clipper built in 1869 is 
preserved as a museum 
ship at Greenwich, 
London? (5,4)

8 Which arm of the 
South Pacific lies 
between Australia and 
New Zealand? (6,3)

9 In Coronation Street, 
what was the first name 
of the character played 
by actor Peter 
Adamson from 1961 to 
1983? (3)

10 See 7

11 Which financial 
services organisation 
currently sponsors 
rugby league's Super 
League? (6)

13 What was the surname 
of the 40th president of 
the USA? (6)

14 What name is given to 
a dealer in textile 
fabrics, especially silks, 
velvets, and other fine 
materials? (6)

17 What was the title of 

country singer C W 
McCall's only British 
hit single? (6)

18 What name is given to 
a long accompanied 
song for a solo voice, 
typically one in an 
opera or oratorio? (4)

20 What was the nickname 
of the former American 
general and Republican 
president, Dwight D 
Eisenhower? (3)

22 Which 1992 film 
starred Whoopi 
Goldberg as a 
nightclub singer who 
dresses up as a nun to 
avoid the mob? (6,3)

23 Elland Road and 
Headingley Stadium 
are both located in 
which city in West 
Yorkshire? (5)

24 See 1

Down

1 Phoebe who starred as 
Kate Beringer in the 
films Gremlins 1 and 
Gremlins 2: The New 
Batch? (5)

2 Österreich is the 
German name for 
which country? (7)

3 Pb is the chemical 
symbol for which 
heavy, bluish-grey, 
soft, ductile metal? (4)

4 In Shakespeare's 
Twelfth Night, which 
character speaks the 
opening line, 'If music 
be the food of love, 
play on'? (6)

5 What name is given to 
a priest's silk vestment 
worn over the 
shoulders and hanging 
down to the knee or 
below? (5)

6 To what did Burma 
change its name in 
1989? (7)

7 Which 1966 film 
musical, with music by 
John Kander and lyrics 
by Fred Ebb, was based 
on a book written by 
Christopher 
Isherwood? (7)

12 House Of Fun in 1982, 
was which group's first 
British number one hit 
single? (7)

13 Which Italian dish 
consists of small pasta 

envelopes containing 
minced meat, cheese, 
or vegetables? (7)

15 Which small dried 
fruit, made from a 
small seedless variety 
of grape originally 
grown in the eastern 
Mediterranean region, 
is much used in 
cookery? (7)

16 Dorchester is the 
county town of which 
county? (6)

17 In Roman mythology, 
what was the name of 
the corn goddess? (5)

19 What name was given 
to a member of the 
American Indian 
people dominant in 
Mexico before the 
Spanish conquest of the 
16th century? (5)

21 Which singer married 
top fashion model 
Heidi Klum in May 
2005? (4)


